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  IT’S TIME TO SPRING INTO SPRING! 

Here we are with only a week left before the PEF Family Fun 

Run/Walk on May 1st. We are so grateful to our sponsors and the 

energetic Fun Run Committee for pulling everything together. 

Lots of snacks and refreshments will be given away, and there are 

goodie bags full of valuable gifts for each participant.  Information and 

registration can be found at http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/run.htm  and for any 

questions, call the PEF office anytime 514-422-3000 ext 37000. 

 

All the Way with the Impact 2016 

Thank you to the 1,547 people who bought 

tickets in March to witness a great winning 

match by our Montreal Impact team.  

You helped raise needed funding for PEF, and, through the Impact 

partnership with LBPSB Community Services, many children will 

get to meet these great athletes in their schools as well. 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/run.htm

